

## Husky Newsletter November 11th 2016

## From Hudson Academy of Arts & Sciences

Dear Husky Families,

The PTO fund raising items will be delivered Nov. 16th. Students are not allowed to bring large orders or large items on the bus. Please make arrangements to pick up your students orders at Hudson Academy from the cafeteria entrance. Items can be picked up from 2pm-4pm on Nov. 16th.

## To the many who supported the election measures, the Hudson Academy staff thank you for your vision and support!

The first community meeting to begin addressing next steps in Bond project completion will be held at Hudson Academy on November 17, 2016 from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. While the meeting is more targeted toward the Hudson community and decisions surrounding how to move forward during the school construction phase, all community members are welcome to attend. If you plan to attend this meeting, please RSVP to feedback@re3j.com.

Additional meetings will be scheduled following the November 17th meeting as all schools will be impacted as the result of the elections.

Our health room is looking for donations of gently used, clean clothing items. If you would like to donate, please send them with your student or

drop off at the office.

## **Upcoming Events**

- 11/14 Pie Throwing Assembly @1:15
- 11/14 Early Release
- James and the Giant Peach play
- 11/16 Delivery of Fund Raiser items 2pm-4pm
- 11/17 Community Engagement Meeting @ Hudson 6:30
- 11/21 11/25 NO SCHOOL THANKSGIVING BREAK
- 11/28 Early Release
- 11/29-12/2 Holiday Shop
- 12/8 Music Program, 3rd, 4th and 5th gr.
- 12/21 Last day to AR test
- 12/22-1/3 No School Winter Break

Find <u>the</u> school menu at: <u>re3i.nutrislice.com</u>

"As we express our gratitude, we must never forget that the highest appreciation is not to utter words, but to live by them. " John F. Kennedy

Thank you for your partnership in making Hudson a great place! Mr. Dent